A
BANARAS HINDU UNIVERSITY ﬁob

RAJIV GANDHI SOUTH CAMPUS e
BARKACHHA, MIRZAPUR

Ref: DR/RGSC/Camp/2011-2012/ 015 Dt: 04.01.2012

The Coordinator
Computer Center
Banaras Hindu University

Dear Sir,

A walking interview for recruitment of Lab Attendants for
B.Pharm/M.Pharm (Ay.) course at RGSC was scheduled to be held on
04.01.2012. This has now been postponed till further information. In view
of this, I am directed to request you to kindly put a following notice on
the Website of the University:

“The walk-in-interview for recruitment of Lab Attendants in
B.Pharm/M.Pharm (Ay.) Course at RGSC scheduled to be held on
04.01.2012 in the Faculty of Management Studies, BHU has now been
postponed till further information owing to certain unavoidable
reasons. The next date for interview shall be of Published later on. The

inconvenience caused is regretted’.

Thanking you.
Yours faithfully

Cilprll
Dy. Registrar (RGSC)




